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NEW TRIAL MASS SCHEDULE 2022 

7am weekday Masses and 9:30am Saturday and Sunday 
Mass at the Cathedral are live-streamed. 
 

Sacrament of Penance / Reconciliation  
OLOR Cathedral  Saturdays  9 am - 9:30 am 
Queen of Peace Church Saturdays 4:30 pm-5:15 pm 
 

Adoration for Vocation 
Every Friday 7pm-8pm OLOR Cathedral 

 

Exposition  
Every First Friday of the month from 10am– 10pm  
 

Cenacle prayer group meets every Thursday after 
8.45am Mass at QOP church.  All welcome! 

Private Prayer  Our Cathedral Chapel is open for 

private prayer from 8am-8pm.  
 

If a Priest is needed in a matter of emergency, after 

hours or on the weekend, please call 0458 351 843. 

HORNSBY CATHEDRAL PARISH CLERGY 

PASTORAL WORKS BROKEN BAY MAY APPEAL 2022 

 

Whilst we acknowledge the difficulties many of us personally face it 
is often worth reflecting on how others are doing.  
As we move into the final collection for the Pastoral Works Broken 
Bay for 2022 I ask you to reflect on the needs of others. Your 
assistance with raising the remainder of our Parish quota of $18,000 
will be assisting others who are in need. 
Donations to the PWBB are distributed to five charities that directly 
support the people in our Diocese. 
1. CatholicCare Hospital Chaplaincy and Pastoral Care Practitioner 
     Program 
2. Confraternity of Christian Doctrine (CCD) 
3. St Lucy's School 
4. St Edmund's College 
5. The Ephpheta Centre 

 

To watch a video and get more information on the charities the 
PWBB appeal supports, visit the Catholic Diocese of Broken Bay 
website and click on Pastoral Works on the main page.  

 

Remember all donations to the PWBB Appeal are 100% tax 
deductible. Ways to contribute are below; 

1) Use the PWBB donation envelope you can collect from the 
church; 
Fill in your details and place your cash donation in the envelope   
or Complete your credit card details and return envelopes to 
the Parish Office. 

2) Pay via Online at Catholic Diocese of Broken Bay website  
Or Scan the QR Code to the right 

 

The secure system will give you the option 
of having your receipt emailed to you. 

 

Select correct biller-code from the drop box 
menu - “1004933 ”Pastoral Works Broken 
Bay”.  
Follow the prompts entering the 
information. Again a receipt will be 
emailed.  

 

The PWBB appeal is your chance to make a difference to many 
people. 

First Reading                  Acts 13:14, 43-52 

Responsorial Psalm      Ps 99:1-3, 5 

Second Reading            Rev 7:9, 14-17 

Gospel Acclamation     Jn 10:14 

Gospel                             Jn 10:27-30 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

PARISH NEWS 

OLOR Cathedral:  
Mon to Fri 7:00am 
Tues to Sat 9:30am 
 

QOP Church: 
Tues to Sat 8:45am 

 

Korean Mass 
Tue, Thu 7:30pm 
Wed, Fri 10:00am 

Weekday Mass Schedule 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

OLOR Cathedral: 
Saturday 5:00pm (Vigil) 
Sunday 8:00am,9:30am,   
             11:00am & 6:00pm 

 

Filipino Mass 3:30 pm 
(Every 2nd Sunday of each 
month 

QOP Church: 
Saturday 5:30pm (Vigil) 
Sunday 8:00 am 

 
 

Korean Mass  
Sat 7:30 pm 
Sun 11:00 am & 5:00 pm 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OUR MUMS ON 

             MOTHER’S DAY  

BLESSINGS TO ALL AND PRAYERS  

FOR THE ONES WHO HAVE GONE  

BEFORE US.  

http://www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby


WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS 
This Sunday is the World Day of Prayer for Vocations, when 
the faithful are asked to pray for more vocations, especially to 
the priesthood and to consecrated life.  

Our Diocese will join the Church throughout the world in 
praying that more men and women generously answer God’s 
call to vocation. 

This weekend, the faithful should pray for the priests, both 
living and departed, who have ministered to them 
throughout their lives. 
They should seek to encourage their children, grandchildren 
and other young people to consider a vocation as a priest, 
religious brother or religious sister, and support them in 
answering God’s call to those vocations. 
At mass this weekend, parishes may invite parishioners to 
pray a Rosary for Vocations or hold a Holy Hour for Vocations. 
 

FLORES DE MAYO—MARIAN DEVOTION 
All are welcome! Sunday 8th May 2022 at 2.30pm for the 
2.45pm start of Rosary, followed by floral offering then Mass. 
Please bring flowers to offer. 

For more information, please contact Waitara Filipino 
Chaplaincy; 
Cynthia Alipalo on 0416 188 835/ cynthia.alipalo@gmail.com 
Dick Pamilar on 0401 629 261/ dickpamilar@gmail.com  
 
 

DIOCESAN MASS COUNT 2022 
As you are aware the Diocesan Mass Count takes place over 
four weekends in May and once again, we thank you for your 
generous assistance.  

The 2022 Count will take place on the weekends of 7 & 8 May
(beginning with the Vigil Mass on Saturday 7 May), 14 & 15 
May, 21 & 22 May and 28 & 29 May 
 

OLOR CATHEDRAL YOUTH 
OLOR Cathedral Youth is back for another term and would 
love for any young people aged 10-17 to be a part of it.  
This term, we have some interesting topics and speakers, as 
well as fun activities and games.  
Our meeting dates for Term 2, 2022:  
1st May, 15th May, 29th May, 12th June, 26th June  
Venue: Fr Nulty room (next to Cathedral) 7pm-9pm 

If you have any questions or Inquires please contact Izzy - at 
0431 883 321 or send us a message on Instagram 
@olorcathedralyouth 
 

 VOLUNTEERS Needed! - AV Operator at QOP Church 
We are looking for volunteers who are willing to help our 
music ministry with slides at QOP church. 
If you feel this is the call for you, please contact the office on 
8379 1700 or via email at cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au  
your help will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS CAN YOU HELP PLEASE: 

We have vacancies for various Masses for Senior  
And Junior Altar Servers, your generosity is much  
appreciated.   

If interested please contact the Parish Office on 
8379 1700. Training will be provided. 
 

May we ask you to pray for   those who are affected by 
the recent floods, those affected by war, those who are sick, 
those who are struck with the virus, those tested positive and 
those in isolation. 

We remember those who died recently: Clare 
Hopkins ● Peter Sweeney ● Rosa Moscoso ● Stephen Ahearn  

Anniversaries: Colin Higgins ● Emelie Mariano  

We pray for the sick: Catherine Gascoigne ● Roslyn Adam 
● Michelle Manjon ● Allan Ivers ● Martin Palisi  

CATECHIST RECRUITMENT — TRAINING NOW  
Catechist or Assistant needed for the following public 
schools: 
• Hornsby South—Yr 1 

Tues 1.45-2.15pm 

 

• Hornsby South—Yr 5 (assistant) & Yr 6 
Tues 2.20-2.50pm 

 

• Waitara  - Yr 1 
Wed 1.50-2.30pm 

 

• Waitara  - Yr 3 
Wed 2.30-3.10pm 

 

• Normanhurst  - Yr 3 & Yr 4 
Wed 10.30-11am 

 

• Normanhurst West—Yr 3 
Fortnightly Thurs 10.30-11am 

 

• Normanhurst West  - Yr 4 
Thurs 10.30-11am 

 

• Thornleigh West  - Kindy 
Thurs 2.15-2.45pm 

 

• Thornleigh West  - Yr 2 (assistant) 
Thurs 2.15-2.45pm 

 

To become a Catechist or an Assistant, contact via email: 
louise.spencer@bbcatholic.org.au 

 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM 2022  
- Dates for Sacrament of Confirmation 
The talks will take place on the following Wednesday 
evenings at 7pm in The Light of Christ Centre. (end of 
Yardley Avenue) 

The dates are as follows: 
(30th March, 6th April) 4th May, 25th May, and 2nd June. 

Confirmation will be celebrated either on  5th June  
(the time will be announced at a later date). 
 

PIETY STALL  
Piety stall will open on 8th May 7.30am-11am at Fr Nulty 
Room. Then every second Sunday of the month.  
Please note: CASH payment only at stall.  
Credit Card accepted during business hours at the parish 
office  

 

CATHOLICCARE’S MEMORY INNOVATION 
CENTRE improves quality of life, wellbeing and helps 
support positive brain health for seniors in our 
community. Our Brain Games program is full of practical 
activities and games designed to stimulate the brain. Join us 
and engage in new and fun learning experiences involving 
problem solving, riddles, quizzes and app-based learning. A 
cozy, warm and welcoming environment awaits you at our 
little cottage in Waitara, with a team who is always on hand 
for a cuppa and a chat! Payment options include the 
Commonwealth Home Support Program, a direct Home 
Care Package charge or fee for service (from $10 per class). 
Book your free trial now on (02) 9481 2659 or visit 
www.catholiccaredbb.org.au/mic  

 

CHRISTIAN LIFE PROGRAM  - Empowering The Family 

• 7 Sundays starting 15 May to 26 June 2022 (2pm -5pm) 

• Fr Nulty Room, Hornsby Cathedral Parish  

This is Free for everyone seeking happiness and a deeper 
relationship with Jesus Christ. With kids activity and 
afternoon tea. All are welcome!  

For enquiries, contact Dom de Guia 0423 150 926/ Cherry 
de Guia 0415 050 294 or  email:  
cfcabrokenbay@gmail.com  

 

 HAVE YOU CHANGED ADDRESS, EMAIL ADDRESS OR 
CREDIT CARD DETAILS?  
Please let the parish know if you have changed your 
address, email or credit card details so we can update our 
data system. Thank you. 

http://www.catholiccaredbb.org.au/mic

